
From: 	 Co!born, Paul P (SMO) 
To: 	 'Harris, Kim'; Siskel, Edward 
Sent: 	 4/4/2011 3:29:05 PM 
Subject: 	 Fast and Furious 
Attachments: 	 Chairman Smith Response - 4 4 11.pdf; Grassley CIGIE letter.pdf 

FYI, here are the letter we sent today to HJC Chairman Smith and the CIGIE letter saying that the DOJ 
OIG has the necessary independence and objectivity to review Fast and Furious. 
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